
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

MAY 
Fri 22nd  - 4pm 

Football Tournament  at  

Stratford Town FC 

Mon 25th - Fri 29th  

HALF TERM 

 JUNE 
Mon 1st 

Back to School 

Mon 1st 

Class 3 & 4 Trip 

Tues 2nd 

KNEX Challenge Class 4 

Thurs 4th 

Class 3 Home Learning Due In 

Thurs 4th  12.50 - 4pm 

Y5/6 Kwik Cricket Ragley Hall 

Fri 5th 

Class 1, 2 & 4 Home Learning Due 

In 

Wed 10th 4pm 

Rearranged Football Finals   

Stratford Recreation Ground 

Thurs 11th  9.15 - 11am 

Alcester Academy  Pre-Induction 

Morning 

Thurs 11th 9.30am-12.30pm 

KS2 Mini Tennis Red at Henley 

Fri 12th  12.30-4.30pm 

Arden Area Athletics Stratford 

School 

 

Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION    

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 5th June 

at 2.45pm. 

 

SEPTEMBER 
Mon 7th  

AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

PTA Cake Sale & Afternoon Tea 

As we write this week’s newsletter our PTA are busy preparing for this afternoon’s 
Bake Sale. Thank you so much for all your generous donations of delicious baking 
we look forward to seeing you after school at the stall. 

 

Class 3 and 4 Visit to Kingsbury Water Park 

A reminder to all class 3 and 4 families that the first day back after half term is trip 
day. Children should wear outdoor clothes, long trousers and a long sleeve top,     
comfortable walking shoes/trainers and bring a waterproof coat and a sun hat for all 
eventualities! They will need to bring a packed lunch, a non-fizzy drink and snack. 
Everyone will carry their own provisions and so we would advise that lunches be 
packed in disposable bags. 

 

Sporting Stars 

On the 20th May we were invited to our neighbour’s, Haselor, to enjoy friendly games 
of netball and football. 

We played a game of seven-a-side netball on a full- sized court, which we are not 
used to here at Temple Grafton – it was pretty challenging!  

We played for 10 minutes each way and we are proud to say that we held            
possession for most of the match. Unfortunately, Haselor were expert shooters and 
we lost 5 goals to 3. 

All team members played exceptionally well and we look forward to our next match in 
June, against St Nicholas’ in Alcester. 

We would like to thank Mrs Gray, Mr Strangwood and all the parents who came 
along to transport and support us.     
Report written by Erin and India. 
 
We started well in the football but, unluckily, went 1-0 down after 7 minutes.        
However, after half time we were all square at 1-1. Ten minutes into the 2nd half,  
Miles cleverly fooled the defender marking him into putting it into his own net, giving 
us a 1 goal lead. With time being eaten away and only 10 minutes left, a goal from 
Haselor realised the moment we were dreading, giving rise to an equaliser.  

The  final ten minutes failed to produce any further goal-scoring opportunities,     
leaving the final score at 2-2  

We would like to thank Mr Strangwood for coaching us, all the parents for coming 
and supporting us through the game and Mrs Gray and all the netball team for  
watching the end of the game.     
Report written by Harry, Nathan and Miles. 
 
PGL Payment 
A reminder for Y4 and Y5 families that the next PGL 
payment is due today. Thank you to those of you 
who have already paid. 
 

We wish you a happy half term break! 

NEWSLETTER  

22nd May 2015 

ISSUE - 6 

Star of The Week 

Hollie Spiers             Class 1 

Annabelle Endicott          Class 2  

Poppy Bilbrough              Class 3 

Nate Frost              Class 4 


